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RI 1 
From: Calvin Favors 
To: Linda Williams 
Subject: fwd: Docket 990S31-TP 

===NOTE===============7/0S/99==9:49am== 
CC: Catherine Bedell, Cayce Hinton 

Per our earlier telephone conversation, 
WorldCom is only adopting a portion of 
the BellSouth/MCI agreement, and they 
have negotiated terms with BellSouth 
for the portions they did not adopt. 
Since they are not adopting the BST/MCI 
agreement in its entirety, they are not 
adopting something that has been 
approved by this Commission. 
Therefore, I believe it should be 
treated as a new agreement, and the 
Docket Title should read as follows: 

Petition by WorldCom Technologies, Inc. 
for approval of interconnection, 
resale, and unbundling agreement with 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
pursuant to the Telecommunications Act 
of 1996. 

Fwd~by:=Linda=William================== 
Fwd to: Calvin Favors 

Ok, we'll change the title per this 
e-mail. Thanks Calvin. 
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